
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

HAMPTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

The Hampton ZBA will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 24, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

via videoconference, for the following applications: 

 

1. Application for Variance of Sections 4.1.A (front yard setback) and 6.1.D.1 

(expansion of nonconforming building) of Hampton Zoning Regulations at 217 North 

Bigelow Road. Applicant: David Paine; 

 

2. Application for Variance of Section 4.1.A (front yard setback) of Hampton Zoning 

Regulations at 713 Brook Street. Applicants: Rebecca & Robert Huggler.  

 

The public may speak and submit written communications until the close of the public 

hearing.  A copy of the applications are available in the Town Clerk’s office or by 

contacting the Town Planner at planner@hamptonct.org. 

 

Allan Cahill 

First Selectman 

Ex-Officio Member, ZBA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

********************************************************************** 

 

 

Please run 2x on Monday, June 14 and Monday, June 21, 2021. 

 

PLEASE EMAIL planner@hamptonct.org TO CONFIRM RECEIPT OR LEAVE 

MESSAGE ON MY VOICE MAIL AT 860-455-8251. 

 

Thanks, 

John Guszkowski 
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